
From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

FW: Truck Route Reboot 
March 27, 2019 12:48:01 PM

From: Laurie Brady < > 
Sent: March 24, 2019 10:37 PM
To: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Truck Route Reboot

Dear Councillor,

I'd welcome changes in Hamilton to:

- route heavy/industrial trucks away from city streets
- allow a maximum 23' delivery truck instead, as described
here https://www.citylab.com/solutions/2014/11/how-smaller-european-style-delivery-
vehicles-could-make-us-streets-safer/383027/, makes so much sense

- mandate side guards on trucks as a pilot, in line with Halifax and Edmonton

Yours truly,

Laurie
Ward 1 resident

Added Item 5.1.c
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